

OFFICE OF INSURANCE REGULATION

FINANCIAL SERVICES
COMMISSION

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

JEFF ATWATER CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

PAM BONDI ATTORNEY GENERAL

ADAM PUTNAM COMMISSIONER OF AGRICULTURE

KEVIN M. MCCARTY COMMISSIONER

November 16, 2012

Mr. Alan Fields, Executive Director Florida Land Title Association 249 East Virgina Street Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Re: National Title Insurance Company Recoupment

Dear Alan,

In light of the industry's continued efforts to find an alternative solution to the National Title Insurance Company Receivership, the Office agrees to extend the date for underwriters and their agents to implement the recoupment process required by the recent assessment order to February 4, 2013. However, all assessments outlined in the September 4, 2012, order, are still due and payable to the Department of Financial Services, Division of Liquidation and Rehabilitation on or before December 3, 2012.

I hope this continuance will allow all interested parties to complete the review process and make some decisions regarding the National Title Insurance Company Receivership. If you or any member of the Florida Land Title Association have any comments or wish to discuss this matter further, you can contact me at the number listed below or Peter Rice can be reached at (850) 413-5249.

Regards,

Vaffrey Mosent